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Dear Parents: 
 
In order to enhance the security of Zoom meetings, a change has been made, 
effective Tuesday, September 8, that restricts access to all Zoom classes, only 
allowing students who log in to Zoom with their District 211 email addresses to 
attend. Students have been issued detailed information regarding this change and 
how it might affect them via their District 211 student email accounts. 
 
Beginning Tuesday, September 8, students will need to launch the Zoom app and 
either log in to Zoom by entering their student email address and Zoom account 
password or by clicking the “Sign in with Google” button and log in using their 
District email credentials. Students should consult the email they received regarding 
this change for specific directions and are encouraged to log in to their Zoom 
accounts using their student email address before attending class on Tuesday to 
verify their understanding of how these changes might affect them. Students will not 
be allowed into Zoom classes unless they log in using their District-issued email 
address. 
 
Students should contact our school’s Technology Help Desk at 847-755-6761 if they 
need assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Francesca Anderson 
Program Administrator 
 
 
 
You received this electronic communication because you provided your email address 
to High School District 211. Changes or updates to your email address can be made using 
Infinite Campus. If you have questions regarding any of the information contained 
within this email, please call the high school for assistance with your concern. 
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